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Buses replace trains on the Mernda line

Plan ahead to avoid long delays

Throughout March and April, works will occur on the
Mernda line to remove the dangerous and congested
level crossing at High Street, prepare for the new
Reservoir Station and carry out maintenance along
the line. These works will involve disruption to your
journey so we'd like to help you plan ahead to avoid
long delays.

At the same time, buses are replacing trainson a
number of metropolitan and regional lines to remove
level crossings, build the Metro Tunnel and upgrade
train lines. We expect that other public transport
services and roads will be busier than usual.

AFL fans should allow extra time to get to the MCG
in April, with a number of train lines not running

to Richmond Station. The free tram zone will be
extended to the MCG for affected games.

Please also plan ahead and allow more time if you're
attending a show at the Melbourne International
Comedy Festival.

Thanks for your patience while we improve the
transport network.

Trains may operate to an altered timetable
on sections of the Mernda line during planned
disruptions.

Thornbury to Epping

Bell to Epping

12.30am Saturday 23 March to Sunday 24 March

8.30pm Wednesday 3 April* to Tuesday 9 April

8.30pm to last train each night,
Monday 25 March to Thursday 28 March

Train replacement bus services

—G— Express -- G— - Limited e Stopping

express all stations

Hurstbridge

O Mernda

(> Hawkstowe (» Montmorency

(> Middle Gorge

(> South Morang —@G—

r———— € Epping
| ;

(» Greensborough

(» Watsonia

(> Macleod

(>* Rosanna

City

{
() Preston
}

4444444444 O Bell

— —'——-0) Thornbury

City

*Buses replace trains between Parliament and Epping
from 8.30pm to last train, Wednesday 3 April.

Please note that express buses will operate in April only.
Express buses will not operate on Wednesday 3 April,
after 10pm on Friday 5 April or on weekends.
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Other disruptions

Metro maintenance works that impact train services
on weeknights and weekends will also take place on
the Mernda line in March and April. Plan your journey
at ptv.vic.gov.au or call 1800 800 007.

Times and dates are subject to change.

Reservoir Station changes

During March and April, changes will take place at
Reservoir Station to prepare for construction of the
new station. You will notice the following changes:

— The station buildings will be removed and fencing
will be installed around work areas

— The customer service office and toilets will be
relocated to the station car park, off High Street

— Temporary station facilities, such as myki
machines, will be installed.

These changes mean Reservoir Station can remain
open for passengers while the new station is being
built, except during planned disruptions.

Choosing your most direct
replacement bus

A range of different buses will operate, including
express, limited express and stopping all stations
services to help make your journey as direct

as possible.

For information on bus stop locations visit
ptv.vic.gov.au.

Check the map for your most direct replacement
bus service.



